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Project background
Port Stephens Council has been successful in an 
application for a $1.67 million Boating Now grant from 
the NSW Government. The funding will be used to 
upgrade the boat ramp and public amenities at Little 
Beach as well as improve pedestrian and vehicle 
access in the area.

Project details
The new boat ramp will be designed to ensure a better 
boating experience for users. 

The new boat ramp will be higher and longer than the 
existing boat ramp. It will be built on piles or piers which 
will allow for natural sand movement under the ramp. 
This is designed to prevent sand inundation on the 
boat ramp structure.

The new boat ramp will also have a more gradual 
slope than the existing boat ramp which will help 
provide safer boat handling movements including 
reversing and off loading. 

You can check out a preview of the concept plan over 
the page.

Port Stephens Council is planning to upgrade the boat ramp and 
amenities at Little Beach.

Community drop in session
To learn more about the project come along to our 
community drop in session at: 

  Little Beach Boat Ramp 
  3 Beach Road, Nelson Bay, 2315
  Saturday 13 March 9:30am – 10:30am

                                                                          
Timeframe
We are currently undertaking detailed design with 
construction expected to begin in May 2021.

During the construction period the boat ramp will be 
closed to all users. 

Keeping up to date
Head to the Projects and Works page on our website 
where information will be updated as it is made 
available.

If you have any questions please contact our Customer 
Service team on 02 4988 0255 and they’ll connect you 
with the relevant team. 
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